
SPRING OPEN TEAMS THAT PLAY at COTTAGE GROVE 
FRIDAY MAY 2 1030 AM - 300 PM 

 
Reaching out to ask for your help and to make sure your teams know what to do on Friday, May 
2nd. The High School is undergoing construction starting this week. We were only told this 
yesterday that this would be happening starting this week so I do apologize for this 
inconvenience. Buses that park along outside of the Rink entrance will head North, turn around 
in the North parking lot and then come back past the main entrance of the Ice Arena and head 
out to 80th street. No through traffic will be able to drive North past the Ice Arena entrance 
between 2:30-3:30pm. 
  
What this means for you and your teams: 
  

●​ For your 10:30am, 12pm, 1:30pm and 3pm games, parents will only be able to drop off 
their players and fans at the front entrance. We ask that all cars then leave the Ice 
Arena/School property and park on Ideal Ave South or the frontage road on 80th 
street and walk to the Ice Arena. A picture is attached highlighted where to park. 

●​ Your 3pm game, please make sure you tell these two teams, to drop off by 2:30pm and 
park on Ideal or the frontage road. They will not be able to drive past the main entrance 
to turn around between 2:30-3:30pm. 

●​ Your 4:30 game, please ask these two teams NOT to show up until 3:30pm. At this time, 
all parking will be available on the Ice Arena and School campus. 

  
The biggest areas of concern for teams to know, is to drop off and park in the two spots 
highlighted on the attachment and to avoid showing between 2:30-3:30pm. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and making sure all teams know this minor inconvenience and 
to make it a pleasant experience for all. 
  
If you have any questions, please let me know and I will try to help answer. 
  
Jordan Hirman 

Facility Services Manager​
City of Cottage Grove​
651-458-3415 |jhirman@cottagegrovemn.gov 

8020 80th Street South, Cottage Grove, MN 55016 

 


